
                                 Eco-club (the_last_leaf) Shyam Lal College 

                                                                      In collaboration with 

Department of Environment, Government of NCT, Delhi 

The Eco Club members of Shyam Lal College conducted a comprehensive drive on June 5, 

2024, on the eve of World Environment Day. 20 volunteers participated in the plantation 

drive, planting native trees in designated campus areas. They also conducted a thorough 

clean-up, collecting plastic waste from both inside and outside the campus, with special 

attention to high-traffic areas. Students and staff were encouraged to reduce their plastic 

footprint by minimizing single-use plastics. The collected plastic waste was properly 

disposed of, making the campus cleaner and more eco-friendly. Due to the scorching heat, 

volunteers took extra care to water the saplings and ensure their survival, and they placed 

water pots around the campus to provide birds with hydration. The Eco Club’s efforts were 

well-received, highlighting the community’s commitment to environmental conservation and 

animal welfare. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 



 

 


